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 We started our summer hours on Monday June 8, 2020.   I was able to hire 

9 summer help employees which are bus driver’s.  They will be cleaning the buses 

thoroughly from top to bottom inside and out they clean under the bus and they 

do seat repairs and this has to be done before we have our buses inspected on 

July 24, 2020.  The Highway patrol comes up and does the inspection on the buses 

with the help of the bus driver’s that helped clean them throughout the summer. 

 

 Our last day of delivering meals to students in our community ended for us 

on June 3, 2020.  Food service continues to serve meals throughout the summer 

and they utilize one of our summer help employees to drive the food bus to 

different locations throughout the day Monday through Friday. 

 

 The mechanics been checking brakes, seats, electrical and anything that 

might need to be fixed before our buses get inspected.  They had to get the food 

bus ready for food service they had to replace the water pump in it.  We are 

waiting for a fuel pump to come in for bus #238 that needs to be changed 

 

 We got rid of the old surplus vehicles and we was able to make some more 

room for our buses that park outside.  We loaned Middle school 2 of our stalls to 

store their stuff until their new building is complete. 

 

 One of our propane buses is ready that we purchased through the DEQ bus 

project they pay for 25% of the purchase of 2 buses.  This concludes our report 

the for the month of June 2020. 

 

  

 



  

 


